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Singapore Telecommunications Limited
Company registration number: 199201624D Page 1 of 1

Media Statement

Clarification of media reports

Singapore, 26 February 2013 – According to media reports, the Central Bureau of
Investigation (CBI) in India has registered a case against SingTel, together with two other
Indian telcos, for allegedly providing international long distance services to Indian customers
without a license. No official charges have been brought against SingTel.

SingTel denies and will actively defend itself against the allegation. As a long term strategic
investor, SingTel respects and conducts its business according to applicable laws in the
countries it operates in.

SingTel is renowned for its high corporate governance and transparency standards. It has
been assisting the relevant Indian authorities in preliminary enquiries and will continue to
render its full co-operation.

###
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Michele Batchelor
Director, Group Communications
Phone: +65 6838 2203
Email: mbatchelor@singtel.com


